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Hi Kimberly,
  My email is in response to a letter I received outlining the variance request for the road
widening of a portion of Lake Ave. I am an owner with property along that road and I have a
few questions.

1) Who is paying for this project? the town, a single property owner, or a developer?

2) My understanding is that the variance is to allow a steeper road slope than what's called for
in the town's design code, is that correct?

3) If so, why is the town considering allowing this variance when other projects are compelled
to follow the design codes?

4) Is this widening to facilitate a Developer in the development of multi-properties along the
road?

5) What are the start and end dates of the project? 

Thank you,
Randy
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